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FISCAL NOTE

The fiscal impact, in the form of a revenue increase to the JUDICIAL SYSTEMS 
AUTOMATION ACCOUNT from increased filing fees, is indeterminable.

There is not significant fiscal or personnel impact to the Office of the Public 
Defender or the Attorney General's Office.

NOTICE-AGENCY ESTIMATE OF ADMINISTRATIVE IMPACT REQUESTED

This bill has administrative impact that appears to increase duties or 
responsibilities of one or more state agencies and may impact agency spending or 
staffing requirements. As introduced, the bill does not modify any state agency 
budget or current personnel authorizations.

The following state agencies will be asked to provide their estimate of the 
administrative fiscal impact prior to the first committee meeting held to consider 
the bill:

Supreme Court
Department of Family Services

Prepared by:   Hank Hoversland, LSO Phone: 777-7881
(Information provided by Claire Smith, Supreme Court, 307-777-7502; Steve 
Winders, Attorney General's Office, 307-777-7840; Diane Lozano, Office of the 
Public Defender, 307-777-3488; Kristie Gordy, Department of Family Services, 307-
777-6031; Lindsey Schilling, Department of Family Services, 307-777-6203)


